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3rd June 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
Your son/daughter has shown interest in the Cricket club that will be running on Thursdays 
from 3.15-4.30pm.  In order for your child to attend this club they will need the slip below 
signed and returned to school. 
 
This club will run from Thursday 6th June and finish on Thursday 18th July 2019.  Please note 
that there will be no club on Thursday 13th June as this is Sports Day. 
 
Please complete the return slip below indicating how your child will return home. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Mr J Kirkby 
PE Teacher 
 

 
PLEASE KEEP THE ABOVE LETTER FOR YOUR REFERENCE 

 
 

 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL POST BOX a.s.a.p. 
 
I give permission for my child ……………………………………. to attend the Cricket Club on 
Thursdays from 3.15-4.30pm. 
 
I will pick my son/daughter up from school after the club has finished.     
 
My son/daughter is allowed to walk home after the club has finished   
       
 
 
Signed : ……………………………………….. Parents/Guardians 
 
 
 
 

You yourselves like living stones are being built up.  1 Peter 2:5 
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